
[image: image10.jpg]


Bennett Bulletin
[image: image2]


October 2014 Edition  
Fifth Grade Bennett Students Participate in Farm Day
Bennett Intermediate fifth grade students participated in Farm Day at Hess Farm.  The day of interactive learning activities was sponsored by Hess Farm and Hartzell Propeller.  Students enjoyed a straw bale maze, corn shelling and grinding, an obstacle course, popcorn making, corn use and corn trail, fun with apples, rope making, a petting zoo, a hayride, a pumpkin craft, butter making, and presentations from Miami County Wildlife Officer and the Miami County Soil and Water Conservation.   Although this was an extremely fun event for our students, it was also an academic experience that took students away from school to a real life learning environment.  A special thanks goes out to Hartzell Propeller and the many volunteers that made this event possible and memorable for the students and staff. 
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[image: image5]Fourth Grade Bennett Students Enjoy Johnson Farm
Bennett Intermediate fourth grade students were able to take a trip through time during their recent field trip to Johnson Farm.  While at Johnson Farm, the students were able to explore the farm house and its surroundings to get a better understanding of how our early settlers lived compared to how we live today.  The students have been studying pre-historic and Native American tribes.  Seeing all the artifacts that are present in the Museum was a great way to incorporate the curriculum into the real world.  The highlight of the trip was the student’s voyage on the canal boat where they could actually get an idea of how the colonial people used different types of transportation in order to travel and transport goods.


A special thanks to Andy Hite and his team of volunteers/staff for this great experience for our students.   It was an outstanding field trip that incorporated many aspects of the 4th grade Social Studies curriculum.
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Fall Conferences
 Bennett Intermediate would like to continue to communicate and to keep you informed of your child’s progress.  By attending parent/teacher conferences you will have an opportunity to review your child’s progress in school. Conferences will be held on Wednesday, November 5th, 2014 from 4:00-8:00 p.m. and Thursday, November 6th, 2014 from 4:00-8:00 p.m.

Communication from teachers about scheduling conferences will be sent home soon.  Thank you for taking such an interest in your child’s education.  We are excited to see all parents during these conferences.    
Bennett Spotlight Students

Bennett Intermediate would like to congratulate the following students for being chosen as Spotlight Students for October.  These students were chosen by their teachers for their character, work ethic in class, and overall attitude.  
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Exciting Events

October 14th-17th- 5th Grade field trip to Glen Helen

October 17th- End of 1st Quarter

October 22nd-23rd 6th Grade field trip to Stillwater Reserve

October 24th – Report cards go home

October 30th – Awards Ceremony 2:00 p.m.

October 31st – Harvest Parties 2:30-3:00 p.m. 
November 5th – 1 hour early release

November 5th – Bennett Parent/Teacher Conferences 4:00-8:00 p.m. 

November 6th – Bennett Parent/Teacher Conferences 4:00-8:00 p.m. 

November 7th – No School 
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4th Grade:


Nicholas Simental


Carly Coleman





5th Grade:


Blake Harvey


Marina Engley-Gutierrez





6th Grade:


Layne Pequignot


Abriel Thompson








